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Citizen's Oversight Committee Meeting
Construction Update Overview, September 4, 2024

Chino HS Alterations

Chino HS Alterations, or Phase 3, was wrapped up and turned over to the site in June 
2024. The Aquatic Center received new equipment and utility upgrades, concrete 
grandstands and lighting, and a replastering of the pool, while the original gymnasium 
was outfitted with new lighting, HVAC upgrades, and a critical new storm drain system.
The original boy’s locker room was gutted, fully renovated and turned into band and 
athletics storage and team rooms
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 Eagle Canyon Elementary School  
 

Modenization and alterations at Eagle Canyon ES are complete. The site received utility 
and ADA upgrades, a refresh to classrooms, offices, and the library, and new site fencing. 
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 Legacy Academy K8 
 

Legacy Academy opened its doors on July 8, 2024 to an excited community and student 
body. Work on the interior of the campus has been completed, while contractors work 
diligently to complete the site’s field turf area. 
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 Front Office Relocations Group A – Borba, Marshall, and Walnut ES 
 
All three sites opened their new administration offices to staff and students, and the 
community just in time for the 2024-2025 school year. Interior work has been completed, 
with only minor punch list items remaining. The construction made Borba, Marshall, and 
Walnut all single point of entry campuses. Sites each received ADA upgrades to the front 
of the school for access and energy management systems in the new buildings. 
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 Front Office Relocations Group B – Glenmeade, Litel, and Oak Ridge ES 
 
Construction at Litel & Oak Ridge MPRs has been completed. Both sites received utility 
upgrades, a new A/V system for the MPR, refreshed offices, and new libraries. A new 
administration building at Glenmeade opened for the new school year, with only minor 
roofing and exterior finishes remaining to be completed. Construction has begun 
converting the former administration building into the site’s new library.   
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 Don Lugo High School – New Admin Building, Kitchen & Pool Renovations 
 
Construction broke ground over the summer at Don Lugo HS on a series of upcoming 
projects. Starting with the administration building; the existing building was torn down to 
make way for a new and more permanent set of offices. Excavation and grading are 
underway and the area is being prepared for the pad and footings. Over the next 18 
months the project will expand to provide upgrades to the site kitchen, aquatic facilities, 
and gymnasium. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Architect’s Rendering of 

the Don Lugo Gymnasium 


